
Greetings,

We are Joshua and Jackie Gow from Valley City, ND. We are writing to express our support for
SB 2360 which would provide appropriate restrictions to accessing pornographic and sexual
content in places frequented by minors.

As the parents of young children, this bill allows us to raise our children without easy accidental
exposure to non-age appropriate materials. It allows us to choose what materials our children
view and at what ages. Arguments have been made that parents may simply not allow younger
children to view such materials when they go to a public place like a library, but when
pornography or sexually explicit materials are located in and near children’s books, as has been
the case, it exposes children to materials they may not be developmentally ready to encounter.

Please pass this bill and support us in our role as parents. Thank you for your consideration.

Joshua and Jackie Gow


